
Dear Associates,  
   
As Sam Walton rightly said, “To succeed in this world, you have to change all the time”. Today, in 
my weekly email, I’m sharing a video where Rohit and I discuss our new identity as one Global 
Tech organization! This marks a new beginning as we step into a fresh identity that unifies all our 
technology teams. Under this identity, we can all re-energize and push ourselves to the frontiers 
of retail disruption. Please read the Weekly 5&10 newsletter each week for assets, guidelines and 
updates as we roll this out to the world. The roll out will take time, and it’s important we all stay 
aligned. 
  

It was great to catch up with Rohit, as we talked about our new tech identity! 
  

 
  
  
I hope you enjoy watching the video as much as we enjoyed shooting this for you!  
  
Stay safe! Stay connected! 
  
Hari Vasudev 
+91 9980750008 |  hvasudev@walmartlabs.com 
  
Note: The content of this email is confidential for the recipient specified in this message only. It is 
strictly forbidden to share any part of this message with anyone outside of Walmart. 
  
  
  
  
 


